
Nursery Newsletter 

June 2024 Summer TERM  2 

Welcome back to Nursery, I hope you had a lovely half term.  

We have lots of exciting activities planned and new learning to explore this half term. Below is a brief summary of the 

things we will be covering over the next 7 weeks. 

If you ever have any questions regarding  information in the newsletter or just in general, please speak to a member 

of the Nursery team or contact the school office who will direct your queries to us. 

Please remember to label all person-

al items especially jumpers, cardi-

gans and coats. 

Please make sure your child brings a  

bottle of water only for drinking 

throughout the day.  

Week 1 KEY FOCUS: Fiction text – Commotion in the Ocean. Understanding the World  - Geography; using and 

drawing maps. 

Week 2 KEY FOCUS: Fiction text – Sharing a shell. Understanding the World—Geography; contrasting locations– 

Partington and Coastal locations. 

Week 3 KEY FOCUS: Fiction text – Spinderella. Understanding the World—Science; floating and sinking. Sports day– 

Tuesday 18th June. 

Week 4 KEY FOCUS: Fiction text: Pirates love Underpants. Understanding the World– Science– Forces– how things 

move– wind and water. 

Week 5 KEY FOCUS: Fiction text—What the Ladybird Heard at the Seaside. Understanding the World—History; people 

who keep me safe. 

Week 6 Transition week. Understanding the World– History; My personal history in Nursery. 

Week 7: End of term. Expressive Arts and Design- DT week; weaving. 

 

Please make sure that your child 

brings their planner into school every-

day. 

Our key songs each week are: 

Week 1 - Over the Deep Blue Sea 

Week 2 - I’m a Little Fish 

Week 3– We are the Champions 

Week 4 - They Big Ship Sails on the 
Alley Alley oh 

Week 5 - Five Little Mermaids 

Week 6 - Dynamite 

In Maths this half term we will be sing-

ing lots of counting songs, recognising 

and exploring the numbers 1,2,3,4 

and 5, counting objects using 1 to 1 

correspondence and counting up to 

10.  

We will also be exploring sequencing, 

more than and fewer than, 2D and 3D 

shapes.  

Please support your child at home 

with their maths by engaging in lots of 

counting, singing counting songs and 

identifying numbers up to 10 and 

shapes in the environment.  

Library books will be sent home on 

Fridays for you and your child to 

read and enjoy together..  

Homework will be given out on a 

Friday and is to be returned on 

Monday so your child can use it 

during our news sharing sessions 

on Monday.  

Homework consists of your child 

drawing a picture of what they 

have done over the weekend and 

you writing a sentence describing 

what they have done.   

Please support your child in com-

pleting their homework each week 

and bringing it in on time .  

 

Reminder: Please can all parents ensure they are saying goodbye to their children outside and allowing their child to 

enter the classroom independently or with the support of a member of the nursery team. This will support your child 

with their transition to reception and develop their independent organisational skills.   


